
 
 

Grand Erie This Week 
Media Advisory | February 27 – March 6 

 
Board Meeting at the Education Centre, 349 Erie Avenue, Brantford  
Monday, February 27, 2017 | 7:15 p.m.  
For a complete agenda, click here: http://bit.ly/2m2zs4p   
Highlights include:  

 Black History Month artwork tribute  
 Learning Commons presentation from Delhi Public School 
 Student Recognition awards presented to: 

o Doug Archer, Mt. Pleasant School, placed first in the Canadian Young Speakers for 
Agriculture public speaking competition 

o Aidan Gavey, McKinnon Park Secondary School, won the CJGA Georgian College Junior 
Series in 2016, which qualified him to represent Canada at the US Kids Teen World 
Championship, played in the Golf Canada Junior Boys Championship and placed first in the 
American Junior Golf Association Under Armour Championship 

 
BRANT/BRANTFORD  
 
Living the Two Row student conference at Pauline Johnson Collegiate & Vocational School 
Friday, March 3, 2017 | 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  
On site contact: Jeannie Martin, Indigenous Support & Engagement Teacher 
Tekeni Teyohaha:ke “Living the Two Row” is a full-day student conference for both Indigenous and non-
Indigenous students. More than 100 students from several Grand Erie secondary schools will be in 
attendance. The conference will focus on topics related to treaties and culture from an Indigenous 
perspective. The student leadership event is funded in partnership with the Ministry of Education with a 
purpose to enhance understanding, build capacity and improve supports for racialized students.  

 Special guests include: Leroy Hill, Haudenosaunee Faith keeper, Lacey Hill, musician, and Rick 
Monture, Academic Director of Indigenous Students, McMaster University will be in attendance  

 Students will participate in several learning engagement activities 
 Trustee Alex Felsky and Director Brenda Blancher are also scheduled to bring greetings 

 
National Cupcake Day at Ecole Confederation 
Monday, February 27, 2017  
Contact: Andrea Smith, Principal, 519-751-2891 
Raising money for the SPCAs & Humane Societies. The school will also hold its character education 
assembly with a theme: Never Give Up, Encourage Others, Do Your Best. 
 
Chef à L’école at Agnes Hodge 
Monday, March 6, 2017 | 9:00 a.m. - 3:05 p.m. 
Contact: Heather Knill-Griesser, Principal, 519-756-4950 
Presenter Alisa Foster will be running three sessions over the course of the school day with students. Le Chef 
à L’école® is a new concept in teaching, designed to boost student’s enthusiasm for learning the French 
language.  The chefs combine a fun atmosphere for preparing kid-friendly French recipes with a story-based 
lesson in French Canadian culture. This high-energy French event generates tons of excitement in the 
classroom, through the French language, in fun and practical ways.  
 



HALDIMAND & NORFOLK  
 
No events to report. 
 
 


